Letter to heads: Let’s have a
successful 2020 exam series

Ofqual’s Chief Regulator has written to heads of schools and colleges in
England with information to help them run a smooth, incident-free exam
series.

The letter contains links to resources which schools and colleges can use to
communicate with students, parents and carers. It gives important reminders
about the security of exam packages, and ways in which exams officers can be
supported. It also provides information about where to find guidance about
planning for disruption and emergencies.


http://www.government-world.com/letter-to-heads-lets-have-a-successful-2020-exam-series/
http://www.government-world.com/letter-to-heads-lets-have-a-successful-2020-exam-series/

